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Thriving and Achieving in a Caring Christian Community 

This is my commandment, that you love one another as I have loved you. John Ch15 v12 

 

Class News Monday 14th March 2022 

Year 4 

Maths – This week we will start work on our multiplication module, we will learn about the 

commutative law.  The children will make links between multiplication and division.  

English –   In English the children will be looking at play scripts and identifying their features.  

They will also be writing about their recent visit to Slough Sewage Works.  

Spellings: interact, intercity, international, interrelated (inter + related) 

intercom, internet, interval, interview, interrupt, intersect.

Foundation – The children will start to share their river presentations on Wednesday this 

week.  They will also have the opportunity to use the information from the Sewage Trip to 

consider the water cycle.  In Science we will complete a whole school investigation.  The 

children will be carrying out a practical experiment into ‘the best biscuits for dunking.’ In RE 

we will continue with our forgiveness theme.   

Homework 

We will start to watch the Rivers Presentations from Wednesday this week.  I know that 

many parents have sent PPTs – thank you!  The children have a maths sheet and weekly 

spellings.  If your child completes a spelling lesson with Mrs Doran, I would like them to 

continue to choose, at least four, of the class spellings for the weekly test.  

Finally  

What a busy week!  We started with the Young Shakespeare Company, managed to fit in 

World Book Day and then finished with a trip to the Sewage Works.  I have put some 

photographs from the trip, onto the website.   

I am hoping that the Ufton Letter will be sent home this week.  There will be a meeting on 

Monday 21st March, at 3.30pm to share information about the trip.   

I have been given the tickets for the Dance Festival on April 5th.  The ticket allocation allows 

one ticket per family.  The cost of the ticket is £3.  Please contact the office to request your 

ticket.  The children will need to wear their house t-shirt for the performance and either 

blue or black leggings or shorts.   

Kind Regards, 

Mrs Helen Dewar 


